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March 2024 

 

 

Guitar/Ukulele/Singing Lessons – Price Increase 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We are very lucky to have Mr Andrew Gilmour (Giz) with us to teach guitar, ukulele and 

singing to junior children on Wednesday mornings in the Summer Term. Lessons will 

either be in groups (20 minutes) or one-to-one (15 minutes).  

 

From April 2024, the cost of tuition will be increasing by 50pence per lesson, meaning the 

prices per lesson will be:- 

 

£5.50 per group lesson or £8.00 per one-to-one lesson, payable in advance via ParentPay – a 

typical 6 week half term = £33 (group) / £48 (1:1). 

 

 

This is the first price increase for many years, thank you for your understanding. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

  

 

 

Mrs N Walker  

Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


